
 
This week at ATMS: 
 
Happy Friday Sabre Families!  

This week was Truth and Reconciliation Week – a week to honour the lost children and sur-
vivors of residential schools, their families and communities.  Students learned about resi-
dential schools and the lasting impact they have for Indigenous people and many students 
watched a virtual assembly on Wednesday Sept. 29th. 

Our grade 7 students enjoyed their first field trip of the year at the Chilliwack Corn Maze on 
Oct. 1st.  There were 2 corn mazes, a hay ride, corn toss, an obstacle course, a bouncy pil-
low, animals and much more.  A big thanks to the grade 7 teachers for organizing this field 
trip! 

Thank you to our grade 6 students for being excellent ambassadors for our school last week 
during their field trip.  The owner of the Chilliwack Corn Maze followed up with ATMS to 
share: “We LOVED your group - thanks for coming.  Your students were so polite and we ap-
preciated all of the parent help as well” – Danielle 

Thank you to Mrs. Fox’s homeroom class for all their time, dedication and hard work as 
members of the Character Club!  Over the last few weeks these students had the opportuni-
ty to practice the virtues and values on which ATMS prides ourselves.  In service to our 
school community, they held open doors, greeted staff and visitors, manned the cross walk, 
helped to keep the school litter-free, read the school announcements and much 
more!  Next week Mr. Dunton’s homeroom class will participate in Character Club. 

Our parking lot continues to be very congested after school. Please consider arriving shortly 
after the dismissal time or finding an alternate meeting point for your child. Thank you to 
the families who have already made arrangements to meet their children further down 
Windsor St. or on Wheel Ave. 

We continue to see a large number of students buy hot lunches! It is fantastic to see so 
many families supporting our PAC.  Thank you to all our PAC volunteers who are making this 
happen! 

 

On the Horizon:  

October 11 – Thanksgiving 

October 18 – Photo Re-Takes 

October 20 – Parent Teacher Interviews in the evening 

October 21 – Parent Teacher Interviews during the school day 

October 22 – Professional Development Day 

CLICK HERE! For info about an 

exciting FREE event this weekend 

https://www.girlsfly2.ca/events.html

